PUBLIC NOTICE

The Department of Health and Human Services, Division of Medical Assistance hereby provides
notice of its intent to amend the Medicaid State Plan for the purpose reducing rates by 3% in
compliance with Session Law 2013-360, Section 12H.18, for the services listed below.

This amendment will become effective January 1, 2014.

The annual estimated state fiscal impact of this change is:

a. SFY 2014 § (21,109,025)
b. SFY 2015 $ (41,987,577)

SPA # Service SFY 2014 SFY 2015
Inpatient Hospital ($4,102,880) (8,114,824)
Physician Services (Excluding
ACA primary care physician
until 1-1-15) ($2,111,000) | ($4,205,614)
Dental ($1,435,719) | ($2,852,137)
Optical Services & Supplies ($3,447) (86,847)
Podiatry ($12,989) ($25,804)
Chiropractor ($6,182) ($12,280)
Hearing Aids ($1,446) ($2,872)
Personal Care Services & ($2,147,730) | ($4,295,461)
Adult Care Homes
Nursing Homes ($6,042,977) | ($12,003,840)
Dispensing Drugs (85,244,656) | ($10,467,898)

A copy of the proposed public notice may be viewed at the County Department of Social
Services. Questions, comments and requests for copies of the proposed State Plan amendment
should be directed to the Division of Medical Assistance at the address listed below.

Sandra Terrell, MS, RN
Acting Director

Division of Medical Assistance
2501 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, NC 27699-2501
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